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January 7, 2022 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Service List Adjustments 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

Please make the following adjustments to the service lists in the below-
referenced dockets: 
 

• Add Matthew Fossum, fossumm@unitil.com, and Matthew Campbell, 
campbellm@unitil.com, to: 
 

o DE 21-030, Request for Change in Rates; 
o DG 21-104, Request for Change in Rates 

 
• Remove Carleton Simpson, simpsonc@unitil.com, from: 

 
o DE 21-030, Request for Change in Rates; 
o DG 21-104, Request for Change in Rates 

 
• Add Matthew Fossum, fossumm@unitil.com, to: 

 
o DE 21-133, Joint Petition for Approval of the 2021-2022 Electric 

Assistance Program Budgets; 
o DRM 21-135, Petition for Rulemaking to Amend Puc 2000 Rules to 

Include Community Power Aggregation Provisions; 
o DE 21-142,  Petition for Rulemaking to Implement RSA 53-E for 

Community Power Aggregations by Stakeholders 
    
  
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this 
filing. 
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  Sincerely, 

   
     
  Matthew J. Fossum 
  Senior Counsel 
 
cc: Service Lists 
 


